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August 12, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Warren Doty, Jim Malkin and William Rossi, 
 
Thank you for allowing me to rent our town community center for Liz Koch's 3-day Psoas 
Workshop, September 16-18, 2016. Liz Koch wrote The Psoas Book 30 years ago and has 
never been to our Island before. As you know I bring people to the Island to offer work and 
courses we generally do not have available to the Island population (in October I have 
arranged for a Mayan Abdominal Massage course to be offered through ACE MV and 
bringing the instructor from Rockland County, NY). I am hoping Islanders will take 
advantage of this rare opportunity to improve their well-being. 
 
I do not make any money from this offering and usually whomever I bring barely breaks 
even, but our Island is a draw. I hope you will consider reducing the fee from $200 per day to 
$200 for the 3 days. The space can be available for other use Friday morning or Sunday 
evening. I will be providing mats, blankets, and props for use.  It would be wonderful if 20 
people sign up, my previous experience has been in the range of 12-17 attendees. 
 
                      
 
                                                                          Thank you for your consideration, 
 
       Valerie Sonnenthal 
 
                    Valerie Sonnenthal 
 
 


